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     Respect for All. Learners for Life                 23rd     June 2017  

Children’s University 

 
Congratulations to all the children who 

received an award from the Children’s 

University in honour of their achievements in 

after school clubs. We hope you enjoyed the 

ceremony and are as proud of the children as 

we are. Well done everyone! 

 

Summer Fayre 

 
Come along and join the fun at our ever popular 

annual Infants and Junior Summer Fayre on 

Friday 30th June at 3.00pm. There will be lots 

of exciting activities to enjoy along with the 

usual stalls such as tombola, raffle and games. 

Refreshments will also be available. 

 

         New Parent Meetings 

 
There will be information meetings for parents 

of children starting Nursery and Reception in 

September. Dates and times are as follows: 

Nursery: 

Tuesday 27th June 3:30pm – Infant Hall 

 

Reception: 

Tuesday 27th June 6:00pm – Infant Hall 

 
Upcoming Events 

 
 

Tue 4      Jul    Transition walk around Junior 

                        School for Y2 parents 9.00am  

 

Tue 4      Jul    Y1/Y2 Sports Day  

 

Wed 5     Jul   Transition walk around Junior 

                       School for Y2 parents 2.15pm 

 

Fri  6      Jul   Reception Sports Day 

 

Mon 17   Jul   Last After School Club 

 

Y2 Transition 

 
There will be an information meeting for 

parents on Wednesday 28th June at 2.15pm 

in the Junior Hall with Mr. King, deputy 

headteachers, Y3 teachers and teaching 

assistants. 
 

Y1 Trip to Newsham Park 
 

On Monday 26th June, Y1 will be going on a 

trip to Newsham Park to meet Kevin Curran 

who is our local Ranger.   The children  will be 

investigating the local environment and this 

will enhance their learning about their topic 

‘Plants’. Children should wear their school 

uniform and suitable shoes. A waterproof coat 

will be needed if it is wet and sunhat/cap and 

suncream for hot weather. 

 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 

 
Monday             Art                  Mrs Davin 

                         Science            Miss Daniels 

                          Zumba             Miss Sturdy 

                          Sports             Yinka 

                          Construction    Mrs Jones 

                          Forest School  Miss Kervin 

                            

                         Club times  3.00 – 3.45p.m. 

 

                         SEN Drop-in  3.00 – 4.00pm 

                          Miss Hamilton 

 

                          Y1 to Newsham Park 

 

Tuesday         Parent Information Meeting 

                          New Nursery 3.30p.m. 

 

                          Parent Information Meeting 

                          New Reception 6.00p.m. 

 

 

Wednesday         NURSERY CLOSED 

 

                            Junior Transition Meeting 

                            Y2 parents 2.15p.m. 

 

                            Running Club 3-4pm 

         

Thursday          

         

 Friday            Summer Fayre 

 

                     

 

                    Biscuit Day   

                             1K  to bring biscuits 

 

 

                 

 

ATTENDANCE  

 

        12th June   -  16th June    

 

           RD     96.55 

           RM     93.57 

           1C      97.39 

           1K      99.13 

           2H      96.80 

           2W      99.20 

           AM      93.08 

           PM       83.85 

 

5 classes in green for the above 

week! Well done to those classes!  

 
Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 

 

    School begins at 8.50a.m. 

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.50A.M. 

(doors close 8.15a.m.) 

 

  Attendance for the above date: 

 

96.99 
 

Nursery Closure 

 
Nursery will be closed all day on 

Wednesday 28th June, to allow for the new 

intake visits. 

 

 


